
Submitter: David  Klaus  

On Behalf 
Of: 

 

Committee: Senate Committee On Veterans, Emergency Management, Federal 
and World Affairs 

Measure: SB776 

I strongly oppose this bill because the idea of reparations for something that 

happened so long ago in this country is positively ludicrous. This is nothing more than 

a radical Democrat vote buying scheme and will do nothing but further divide the 

citizens of our state. 


